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REQUEST FOR SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING
MANKATO, KANSAS
September 20th, 2021


Justin Schoonover
Mayor
City of Mankato

We the undersigned Council members of the City of Mankato, Kansas hereby respectfully request you call a special meeting of the City Council  be held and set up by the City Administrator for Monday September 21st, 2021, at  6PM City Hall.
 

The Special Meeting is to receive the Letter of Conditions for the Water Project from David Barber Rural Development Loan Specialist and approve the standard services agreement with Miller and Associates Engineering for the Wastewater Collection System project for the City of Mankato. The deadline for submission to Regional Planning and the State is September 25th, 2021. In addition, the Administrator requests that we hire Pat Chrislip previously G-Works ,now an independent consultant, to look at our bank recs remotely and in person for about two days to download our important accounting history before G-Works is no longer in service for the city.
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